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ST ALBERT’S PRIMARY SCHOOL

36 MAXWELL DRIVE

GLASGOW

G41 5DU

TEL: 0141 429 1983 / 2028


9th February 2017
Dear parents/carers

Primary 5 and Class 2 pupils will be working with Barrowland Ballet again this term during February and March to create a new dance. They will have the opportunity to perform this dance as the opening act at Barrowland Ballet’s Wolves performance on Saturday 18th March 2017. 

The Wolves performance will take place at the Tramway in Pollokshields, with a matinee and evening performance at 3pm and 7pm. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to showcase their achievements in the community.

The staff at the Barrowland Ballet require an idea of numbers of children who will be able to take part in the final performance to choreograph the dance accordingly.

Could you please indicate on the slip below if your child is able to take part in both, one or neither of the performances on Saturday 18th March and if they would require transporting to and from the venue. We are currently looking into organising transport for those children who would not be able to make their own way to Tramway.

Yours sincerely
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Mrs Clare Harker

HEAD TEACHER
YES I would like my child to participate in the dance performance on Saturday 18th March 2017 at the Tramway.

□ Matinee at 3pm

OR

□ I DO NOT want my child to participate in the dance performance.
Child’s Name …………………………………………………………  Class ……………………………

Parents Signature…………………………………………………….. Date ……………………………
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 HYPERLINK "http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/" 
http://www.st-alberts-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/

Follow us on twitter @StAlbertsG41

